
From: alex benasuli  
Sent: 03 April 2022 16:38 
To: Planning 
Subject: 102-104 Albert St Felling of trees 
 
I am writing with regard to the planning proposal to fell two large trees at the 
back of Cecil House 102-104 Albert St NW1 7NE. It had be been proposed that 
these two very large old trees be felled completely as opposed to reduced. I 
would like the council to oppose the felling of the trees. Our urban green 
spaces are disappearing and it is imperative that everything possible be done 
to preserve as many trees as possible. 
I am an owner/resident at 92 Albert St. 
Kind regards, 
Alex Benasuli 
 
Please excuse any typos 
 
 


